
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 21-08 

 

 DATE:   March 09, 2021  

  TO:   Carla R. Byrd, General Service Director 
  
  FROM:     Tammy Good, PMP, CIP Manager                 
 

SUBJECT:  T-34-20 Taxiway Delta Reconstruction Phase II – Bid Award 
Recommendation 

  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
On November 12, 2020 construction bids were opened for the above referenced project. On 
behalf of the City of Pompano Beach, the design consultant and engineer of record (EOR), 
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. (Kimley-Horn) reviewed the bids for the above referenced 
project. Based on the satisfactory evaluation of their reference checks, qualifications and prior 
work history on active airports (including prior projects at the City of Pompano Beach Airpark), 
staff recommends awarding this project to the lowest bidder, Weekley Asphalt, Inc. in the 
amount of $1,089,290.50. 

 
For reference, I have included the signed Bid Award Recommendation form for Weekley 
Asphalt Paving, Inc. Please prepare an agenda package for presentation and approval at the 
earliest commission meeting. 
 
This project is substantially funded with an approved grant by the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) totaling 80% or $871,432.40 of total construction costs. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 954-650-7783. 
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